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Temporary closure of 100 block of E Superior Street on Monday, July 14

 

[DULUTH, MN] On Monday, July 14, a contractor will close the 100 block of East Superior Street to
place and utilize a crane. A detour will be posted. The Hart ramp will be accessible only by First Street
during this work. The crane is expected to be in place only through the afternoon of the same day.
Pedestrian detours may be required during this work to the opposite side of the street, crossings
available at the traffic signals at First and Second Avenues East.

 

Please review this closure at the City’s Road Closure Map (https://duluthmn.gov/engineering/maps/)

 

The City of Duluth thanks pedestrians and drivers for their patience during this construction season.
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